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To Whom it May Concern, 

I am writing in opposition to HB 3166.  

I am in fact baffled that this is even being proposed since it has been less that six 

months since Oregonians resoundingly voted this down. You, as representatives, of 

Oregon are supposed to represent our views, and we have previously made our 

views clear on this issue.  

Please stand with Oregonians and withdraw your support.  

Thank you,  

Wendy Mogstad  


